Dear Parents and Guardians,

The stretch of 38th Avenue, between Wier Ave. and Roeser Rd., will be renamed "Sandomir Way" in honor of the late M.C. Cash School Principal, Lisa Sandomir.

Lisa Sandomir passed away October 27, 2021 after sustaining injuries in a car accident the day before. Sandomir was the principal of M.C. Cash Elementary for 15 years and had a tremendous impact on the M.C. Cash neighborhood and community. Thousands of local residents were educated under her and she saw multiple generations of families go through her school.



Under Sandomir's leadership, M.C. Cash School adopted the Kid at Hope framework—a belief system that all children can succeed when they have anchor adults in their lives. She ensured that every M.C. Cash staff member would serve as that anchor adult if a child didn't have one at home. This belief system drives every aspect of M.C. Cash's operations which resulted in the school being recognized as an A+ School of Excellence.

M.C. Cash School faces this street and is the only property that is affected by the name change.

Community Clean Up

MC Cash has partnered with the Phoenix Sky Harbor Coalition to sponsor a community clean-up of the Cash neighborhood. The event will take place on Saturday, April 1st. The Coalition, in partnership with the City of Phoenix, donated funds to refurbish and retrofit two tool trailers with the equipment needed for neighborhood cleanups. Twice a year, the Coalition reserves the trailers for community cleanups around Phoenix Sky Harbor International Airport. We look forward to this partnership.

*Spring Concert *Classroom Crafts Performance Schedule Kinder 5:05 PM Sth 5:10 PM Sth 5:30 PM Hist 5:30 PM Sth 5:30 PM Hist 5:40 PM Sth 5:50 PM Band 6:15 PM Ukulele 6:30 PM Choir 6:40 PM March 30TH, 2023 5-7pm

Spring Jamboree

We hope to see you all at our 3rd Annual Spring Jamboree. This year's Spring Jamboree is on Marth 30th from 5:00-7:00 PM. Performance times are listed to the left. All families are invited to watch your student perform, see performances by our band, clubs, and choir and participate in learning activities with your student. Performances are being held outside in the center court-year. Activities will take place in the cafeteria.

Phoenix Suns Partnership

MC Cash has partnered with the Phoenix Suns to provide students and their families an opportunity to purchase discounted tickets for the Wednesday, March 29th game. All members of the Cash community who purchase tickets will be invited to watch warm-ups from up close.

If you would like to purchase discounted tickets please use this <u>link</u>.

2023-24 New Students and Kindergarten Enrollment

The 2023-24 enrollment period for new students began January 31. If you have a child who will be enrolling for the first time in 2023-24, you will need to complete a new enrollment for this child. You may begin the registration process online through your ParentVue account; directions can be found online at www.LaveenSchools.org/registration.

Cash Shirts and Hoodies

Student shirts and hoodies are available! The cost of the shirts is \$15, hoodies are \$30. All sizes are in stock and ready for immediate delivery.

Like us on Facebook



Facebook is a great way to see what is happening at Cash. Student of the Week pictures are posted on Facebook along with other events that

Important Dates

March 8 Early Release at 11:30 AM
March 13-17 Spring Break No School
March 22 3rd Quarter report cards go home
March 29 MC Cash goes to the Suns Game
March 30 Spring Jamboree 5:00-7:00 PM
April 1 Cash Community Clean Up

2022 and 2023 Arizona Tax Credit

Arizona allows taxpayers to dedicate dollars to education while reducing the amount you owe on your 2022 taxes through the tax credit program. For every dollar you donate, the amount you owe on your Arizona taxes will be that much less. If you do not owe taxes, the amount you donate may be carried forward to offset future tax

liabilities. You can make your donation online or download the form here. .

Read Across America Day

Cash students participated in Read Across America week by having a reading challenge. Each class was challenged to read as many minutes as possible during the week Older reading buddies went to some classrooms to support their younger reading buddies. The class with the highest average minutes per student was awarded with ice cream sandwiches.



Our teachers capped off Read Across America Week by dressing up as their favorite book characters.